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Most of us must be enjoying the ‘early summer’ mother nature has bestowed on us! This is a time of 

mixed feelings for both teachers, students, and parents alike. Some of us must be planning for the 

summer holidays, others attending our summer school and, some anticipating what comes in the new 

school year while making new friends and missing the current teachers and close friends.  

At TCPS this year has been a wonderful year, and we are so excited for what summer has in store for 

our students who have worked so hard. It’s been amazing to see the children grow, develop, and ac-

quire critical academic and social skills that are important for their success.  

We appreciate your trust in having your child/ren at TCPS and our high standards of security, safety 

and academic excellence will always be a hallmark we uphold. It is amazing to see how the children 

have progressed physically, emotionally, and cognitively to encounter different evolving situations 

whether at work or at play. We thank you for your support throughout the year and for making your 

child a part of our TCPS family.  

We look forward to seeing you in the new school year and thank those who already registered to 

make TCPS the educational choice for your child. 
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Parent Teacher Interview Day 

TCPS Summer Camp begins on Monday, July 3rd. This day is quickly ap-

proaching. Parents and guardians may register your child weekly during the 

months of July and August. The TCPS Summer Camp combines fun, entertain-

ment, sports, special theme days and our Montessori program. As always the 

safety of our students is paramount and the assurance that your child will be well 

looked after and enjoy seasonal outings and activities. 

We would like to thank all our parents and guardians who have already regis-

tered for our Summer Camp and we encourage enrolment for your child so that 

they can enjoy our fun and fantastic Summer Camp!   

 

Summer Camp Fun Day 

Third term of the 2022-2023 school year is nearing completion, culminating with 

the final report card and Parent Teacher Interviews. The Amarillo Campus report 

cards will be distributed on Friday, June 23rd and the Parent Teacher Interviews 

will be held on Tuesday, June 27th from 8:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Parent Teacher Interviews will be a non-school day for students. A detailed memo 

will be sent out to parents on how to sign up for Parent Teacher Interviews. We 

look forward to speaking with you!  
Tuesday, June 27th 

The annual Summer Camp Fun Day for our students will be held on 

June 21st and 22nd. It will certainly be  an awesome preview to our 

Summer Camp program.  

Students will have the opportunity to participate in a fun filled day of 

Summer Fun activities! What an exciting prelude to our Summer Camp 

program which begins July 3rd! 

As this is an outdoor event we remind you that it is necessary for the 

children to be dressed appropriately and to bring a hat and sunscreen 

lotion. More detailed information to follow shortly via the class app.     

 

 
On behalf of all the staff at Town Centre Private Schools, we would like to wish all 

our Dads a very joyful Father’s Day on Sunday, June 18th. 

Happy Father’s Day 

TCPS Summer Camp Is In! 
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Last day of School 

The last day of this school year is on Monday, June 26th. On the last day of school, we kindly ask all 

our parents and guardians to take home all their children’s belongings. 

The staff and administration of TCPS congratulates all students for having completed a successful 

school year. We wish you a very enjoyable and safe summer and look forward to seeing you at Sum-

mer Camp or on the first day of the next school year, which will be Tuesday, September 5th, 2023! 

InSchool Wear Uniform 

InSchool Wear is currently offering a special save the tax promotion for the month of June. Please see 

the attached flyer for more information. 



SUNDAY | CLOSED
MONDAY | CLOSED
TUESDAY | 9:30 - 5
WEDNESDAY | 9:30 - 5
THURSDAY | 11-7
FRIDAY | 9:30 - 5
SATURDAY | 9:30 - 5

10OFF
%

Sale price valid online & in-store on all regular priced merchandise from June 1, 2023 to June
30, 2023.  Returns may be made within 14-days of purchase.  Exchanges will be accepted for all

items purchased between June 1, 2023-June 30, 2023 up until September 30, 2023. 

SHOP OUR BACK TO SCHOOL 
PRE-ORDER ONLINE OR IN-STORE!


